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We are learning that racism is an insidious thing that manifests itself in many ways. 

We value the feedback we are receiving from BIPOC advocates regarding the harms 

that racism has caused to the health of Oregonians.  The strategies employed in this 

bill are important steps towards correcting these inequities. 


